What’s in store

SBCDSSDisciGolf Branch

1 Tournament Review
The stats and stories from all this
summers events.

2 Course & Event Listings
What's happening. When & where.

3 The Year in Review
A look back on what the new Disc
Goif Branch has accomplished in
its first year..

BCDSS DISC GOLF
BRANCH
1999 YEAR IN REVIEW

I would like to begin by thanking all the
DGB board members for all the work
they have done in the past year. In just
one year we have been transformed
from a somewhat unorganized and
understaffed group of players to a
board that has had productive monthly
meetings and has grown to seven
members. Our current board consists
of: Randy Stohan - president & weekly
series director, James Ring - treasurer
& TD’s assistant, Mike Graff -
equipment guy & host for our monthly
meetings, Duncan - outreach &
co-series director, Mike McCrae - new
course development, Jason Paimeter -
new guy, and myself (Jim Brown) -
secretary, chair, new course
development, regional reps coordinator,
and newsletter producer. Once again
guys, on behalf of all those disc golf
players out there, thanks for a great
year of service.

What did we do in 19997

1. Monthly meetings - we met every
month, and not only had outstanding
attendance at these meeting, but also
managed to get a great deal of work
achieved.

2. Events organized - Randy had
been hosting a monthly disc golf event
at Quilchena Park in past years and
over the course of this year he has
expanded this to now include Jericho,
Little Mountain, and Robert Burnaby
Park. Local players can now attend a
fun. well run disc golf event every
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Saturday. Every month it is 1st Sat. at
Quilchena, 2nd Sat. at Robert Burnaby,
3rd Sat.at Little Mtn, and last Sat. at
Jericho with a 12:30 start time.

This year we also organized
two major events: the Sea to Sky at
the new disc golf course at YMCA
Camp Howdy in Belacara Park, and the
BC Provincial Disc Golf
Championships, which attracted 91
players Sept. 25th to Victoria's Juan de
Fuca Disc Golf Course. We are also
beginning the Duck Golf Series which
will be one tournament a month from
September to April, with four of them
being held on the Islands and the other
four in the lowermainland.

3. Membership initiatives - we have
been very actively promoting the
BCDSS and now offer many incentives
for players to join us. Not only do
members get $1 off our event
registration and disc purchases, but
they also receive our new quarterly
newsletter - BC Disc Golfer. We make
active use of all the local disc golf
course bulletin boards posting BCDSS
Resource Lists, score cards;, and event
listings. We have also established data
bases for BCDSS disc golfers, for our
regional reps network, and for other
know disc golfers in BC and
neighbouring provinces & states.

4. Fundraising - this past year we held
a raffle for a mini basket, designed and
sold discs with our logo, sold BCDSS
minis, and had a $1 surcharge at our
events for non-BCDSS members.

5. Sponsorship Program - to be more
active and visual at disc golf events
around the province we established a
sponsorship program to give away
BCDSS Disc Golf Branch merchandise.
We donated 80 of our logoed golf discs
and 100 of our minis to 8 events as
prizes, and also provided the
tournament directors with other BCDSS
resource materials.

This year we also began a
players’ sponsorship program and paid
Glen Whitlocks’ entrance fees to the
World Disc Golf Championships. Two
other local players also attended this
event and received some throwing
stock.

6. Outreach - our strongest outreach
component this year was our booth at
the Parks & Rec Conference. It gave
us great exposure to Parks &
Recreation Departments around the






